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On behalf of the staff and members of CCEO YouthBuild, we wish to express our sincere 

gratitude to all who helped make our Annual Young Leaders Recognition event on 

September 25th, 2015 a great success.

Donations, sponsorship and ticket purchases exceeded our expectations but more 

importantly, this event was an even greater success in promoting the mission of CCEO 

and establishing stronger ties and greater commitments from our community partners 

and leaders. The success of our fundraiser was due in large part to the leadership, hard 

work and experience of our Board of Directors, staff and past and current 

YouthBuildders. Your contributions have been significant and are deeply appreciated!




